
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	Town	Office	

6:30	pm	
September	5,	2017	

	
	
Present:	Chairperson	Jonathan	Siegel	Chair,	Karen	Horn,	Rube	Scharges,	Dara	Torre.	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:40.		
	
The	commission	discussed	the	meeting	on	September	19	to	hear	a	presentation	
from	the	Energy	Action	Network.	
	
Rube	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	minutes	of	6/20/17.		Karen	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	unanimously	adopted	
	
The	commission	discussed	options	for	addressing	scenic	roads,	in	addition	to	Mad	
River	Scenic	Byway,	in	the	town	plan.		The	commission	will	review	the	current	town	
plan.	
	
Rube	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	approximately	7:30.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted	
Karen	Horn	
Vice	Chair	
September	5,	2017	
	
	
	
	


